
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Rice University School Mathematics Project (RUSMP)  
Announces Its New Brush-Up Courses for Students 

for Summer 2021 
 
At the request of the educational community, RUSMP has designed courses for students who 
have completed Algebra I, Geometry, or Algebra II and who would like a careful review of the 
important topics of these courses. COVID-19 has created many challenges for students and their 
teachers. Learning gaps have arisen through no fault of students or teachers. The RUSMP Brush-
Up courses aim to close these gaps.  

These two-week virtual courses (Mondays-Fridays, 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.) are designed for 
middle and high school students who want to strengthen their mathematical backgrounds and 
prepare for the upcoming school year. The courses will be led by RUSMP Master Teachers, 
whose expertise in teaching these courses is acknowledged in the educational community.  

• Brush-Up in Algebra I 
July 5-16, 2021 (9:00 am – 11:30 a.m.)   Cost: $600 per student 
 

• Brush-Up in Geometry 
July 5-16, 2021 (9:00 am – 11:30 a.m.)    Cost: $600 per student 
 

• Brush-Up in Algebra II 
July 5-16, 2021 (9:00 am – 11:30 a.m.)    Cost: $600 per student 

 

A limited number of scholarships are available. 

For more information, please contact: 
Dr. Anne Papakonstantinou 

apapa@rice.edu 
713-348-6076 


